
 
 

 

Addendum I 
Request for Proposals to  

 

Request for Proposal for 

Lot Maintenance 

1819-03-26-01 

 
City of Spartanburg 

P.O. Box 5107 
145 W. Broad Street 

Spartanburg, SC. 29304 
Email: 

cwright@cityofspartanburg.org 

 

 
 

3/08/2019 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN – The City of Spartanburg is issuing an addendum for the above 

proposal:  Request for Proposal for Lot Maintenance. The Mandatory Pre-Bid as it states is not a 

mandatory meeting. If you can’t attend the meeting, bids will still be accepted at the Seal Bid 

Opening on March 26, 2019 @ 3:00 pm.  
 

City of Spartanburg 

P.O. Box 5107 

  145 W. Broad Street  

Spartanburg, SC. 29304 
 

Attn:  Procurement and Property Division 
 

For further information and complete Proposal Package, please contact the Procurement and Property 
office at (864) 596-2049.  Complete proposal package also available at www.cityofspartanburg.org by 
following the links for Invitations for bids. 
 

 

http://www.cityofspartanburg.org/

